Re: MNA Board Concern about the noise levels at Plan B

Dear Alcohol License Review Committee:

The level of noise coming from Plan B has been a serious concern for neighbors and the broader
Marquette neighborhood for approximately 4 years. Although there have been some efforts to resolve the
issue, the noise levels are still unacceptable. Partial sound proofing efforts in the past have not made a
significant difference to the neighbors. The Board is concerned that soundproofing has been ineffective due
to incomplete installation. Repeated meetings with the owners have not resolved the issue.

It is the Board's position that the noise emanating from Plan B has not been adequately reduced and
remains un-resolved with the neighborhood. The Marquette Neighborhood Association (MNA) Board asks that
Plan B's liquor license renewal be separated out for individual evaluation and review. Furthermore, the Board
feels that full resolution of this protracted noise issue must be a condition for license renewal.

Thank you for consideration of the neighborhood's concerns.

Sincerely,

[Michael Jacob]

Michael Jacob

President

on behalf of the Board of Directors
Marquette Neighborhood Association



